From: Katja Tangen [N

Sent: 18 May 2019 20:08
To: Peres Da Costa, David
Subject: 2019/1515/P Appeal

Dear Mr Peres Da Costa,

I am writing to make an appeal against the proposal for the development at 26 Netherhall Gardens.
My main reason being the removal of 5 trees in the back garden, which is not acceptable. All
greenery and trees should be protected in London due to the high air pollution. We are also worried
about the planned roof terraces, which will be an intrusion to neighbours” privacy.

Kind Regards

Katja Tangen



